
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING  May 11, 2015 7PM 
 
Attending members:  Randy Burns, Don Weigel, Sarah Baker, Greg Carroll, and Matt 
Hull 
 
Also attending:  Mary Robertson 
 
Minutes from April’s meeting were read and approved.  
 
Old Business: None 
 
New Business: None 
 
Informational: The bridge is expected to be opened on Friday, May 15th. 
 
A motion to adjourn this meeting was made by Greg. Sarah seconded.  All agreed and the 
meeting adjourned at 7:01 PM. 


